
Special Needs Services 2021
ALL ARE WELCOME!

Are you looking for a Church Community? We would be very happy to
have you join us at St. Vladimir's! As Orthodox Christians we believe that
the relationship between the members of the Holy Trinity is the highest and
most profound example of love - an example we strive to emulate in our
lives and especially in our parish family. Although we all live in the world,
we also live as  part of  our parish family,  caring for and educating each
other, and supporting each other spiritually as we grow in our faith. COME
AND SEE!

Our parish  practice  is  to  serve  one  cycle  of  Divine  Services  per  month
(Friday Evening Services and Saturday Divine Liturgy) with a special focus
on  welcoming  those  with  special  needs  and  their  families.  Please  invite
friends and loved ones! And please join us! It is our hope that those with
special  needs will  quickly  transition to  participating in  our other Divine
Services and we welcome this, but we offer this special opportunity so that it
is  very  clear:  THOSE  WITH  SPECIAL NEEDS  ARE  WELCOME  IN
GOD’S CHURCH! Evening  Services  begin  at  6:00  p.m.  on  Friday  with
Divine Liturgy at 9:00 a.m. on Saturday.

These Services are canceled until the end of the Pandemic. 

We expect that to be late in the Spring or early in the Summer 2021. Please
check back here regularly to learn more, or contact:

Fr. Gregory Joyce, Rector
St. Vladimir Orthodox Church

Cell: 734-649-5746
Email: ogrisha@stvladimiraami.org

Thank you for patience during this challenging time. With God’s help we
hope to serve our special needs community again as soon as possible!

More information: www.stva2.org


